
Feedback: Special GPSSBC NMOG Task Team Meeting 

– 5 February 2025 
 

Members will recall that the PSA is actively participating in the National Macro Organisation of 

Government (NMOG) process, which is being facilitated by a commissioner appointed by the General 

Public Service Sectoral Bargaining Council (GPSSBC) following an impasse at the Department of 

Agriculture, Land Reform, and Rural Development Departmental Bargaining Chamber. 

 

During the meeting, the employer reported that it had sought approval from its Executive Committee 

(EXCO) regarding the project plan for the matching and placement process. Approval was granted, 

allowing the employer to share the proposed project plan with organised labour as a key stakeholder in 

the NMOG process. Labour acknowledged receipt of the project plan and requested time to review and 

provide input. It was agreed that labour would submit its response through the facilitation process by 10 

March 2025, after which further engagements will take place. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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